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On behalf of everyone at Hands On Tokyo, we would like to thank you for your generous
donations for our annual fundraising event, “A Taste for Volunteering 2019,” that was held at
the Tokyo American Club on Friday, November 8th. We received great items for the auction
and raffle. About 300 guests attended the event.

The funds raised and donations will be used to support our On-going Projects, Tohoku
Recovery Assistance and Projects, Children's Home Projects, and Youth Impact Programs. We
at Hands On Tokyo are committed to creating more volunteer opportunities for Japanese and
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non-Japanese volunteers so that, together, we can make a positive difference in our
community.

Thank you again for your support and generosity.

*For Event Donors of TFV 2019 [Click Here]
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Daisuke Oyama, Opera Singer Auctioneer Tetsutaro Muraki Raffle
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Hands On Tokyo Youth Member Motoko Kawaguchi, Executive S
Director For Event Donors of TFV 2019
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EThank You Party for Volunteer Leaders

A Thank You Party for Hands On Tokyo
Volunteer Leaders was held on Wednesday,
February 19. We reported on our ongoing
projects, and 2020 overview. We were happy to
have our "Next Gen" Volunteer Leaders join the
event. A big Hands On Tokyo thank you goes
out to all the Volunteer Leaders, for your great
support. Thank you again, hope to see you
soon.
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B Computer Project

We had the Computer Project at Seicho
Support School on Saturday, November 30th. In
this project, volunteers will assist young adults
with special needs in learning a variety of fun
and practical computer skills. The course has
been specially designed for persons with special
needs and is a great opportunity to interact
closely with the special needs community in a
unique and fun way!
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B Arisu no Mori Smile Project

On Wednesday, February 19th, we had the Arisu
no Mori Smile Project. We enjoyed playing with
balls, we did various exercises, such as sing a
song. Our fun programs will change seasonally.
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Hands On Tokyo On-going Program Update,
due to the Coronavirus outbreak
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Hands On Tokyo On-going Program Update, due to the Coronavirus outbreak

Dear Hands On Tokyo Community,

In order to cope with the outbreak of the Coronavirus Disease, Hands On Tokyo will suspend
our on-going volunteer projects from Tuesday, February 25, 2020 to Tuesday, March 31st,
2020.

Sincerely,

The Hands On Tokyo Team
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